From: Marija Lovric

Sent: Monday, 16 May 2016 12:14 p.m.

To: Consultations

Subject: Feedback on consultation re a revised oral health therapy scope of practice
Hi,

As a BOH graduate I am in support of the reviewed proposed OHT scope of practice. I especially like the
proposed consultative professional relationship between OHT and other dental practitioners. This is one
thing that is lacking in our current scope and does not lend to good communication between the dental
hygienist/therapist and dentist, especially in private practice.

Thanks,
Marija Lovric (BOH).



